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PUBLIC NOTIFICATION ISD #656 
FARIBAULT PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the School Board of INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 656, 
Rice County, located at Faribault, Minnesota that it will receive sealed bids on: 
 
Refuse and Recycling Removal for Faribault Public Schools 
 
UNTIL 10:00 A.M., Monday, August 16th, 2021 at the Buildings and Grounds Office located at 1051 
Faribault Road, Faribault, MN 55021, (507-333-6027) attention Kain Smith, Director of Buildings & 
Grounds/Health & Safety, at which time they will be publicly opened and read. 
 
Bid forms can be picked up at the address listed above or if you would like them emailed to you 
please email Carrie at canonby@faribault.k12.mn.us or Kain at ksmith@faribault.k12.mn.us 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you. 
Kain Smith, 
Director of Buildings & Grounds/Health & Safety 
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